
Summer Reading Incentive   

 Party In The Park! 
 

It’s hard to believe that summer is just around the corner.  Your student has worked so 
hard this year in many areas, but especially in becoming a better reader.  We want students 
to retain all those great reading skills over the summer.  So once again we will be offering a 
summer reading incentive for our students.   
 
Students and parents will be asked to mark off at least 44 days of reading on a summer 
calendar (15 minutes per day for K, 1st  and 2nd graders, 20 minutes a day for 3rd graders).  
Students who complete this goal will be invited to an afternoon Party In The Park 
(Mikkelson) once school is back in session in the fall. 
 
The reading initiative will begin the 17th of May and end August 16th. Forms turned in 
after August 20th will not be accepted.  Calendars will be sent home in the middle of May. 
 

 
Please return to your classroom teacher 
 
Student’s Name: ________________________________________________ 
 
_____ No, my student will not be participating in the summer reading incentive.  On the 
Party In The Park day, they will be remaining at school to do reading activities. 
 
_____Yes, my student will be participating in the Party In The Park summer reading 
incentive.  I will complete the calendar (sent home in May) and return it when school starts 
in the fall. 
 
**I will hold my child accountable to do the reading and mark off the calendar.  We 
will be honest and responsible. 
 
 
 
Parent Signature: _______________________________________________  Date: _____________________ 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

I’m A Reader!! 

I’m Going To The Park!!! 


